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November 2017
Dear Fellow Teacher / Colleague

Teaching Geography at Stratford Girls’ Grammar is a very rewarding and enjoyable experience. The students are of a high calibre throughout the school, understand new concepts readily and are responsive to challenges. The girls’ general knowledge and experience are very broad and this adds to the excitement of lessons for both students and teachers; most of our students are very confident individuals. Our subject is a very popular one and the numbers of girls studying Geography in the school has risen in recent years. 
Although this is a grammar school, the range of abilities is still considerable and a variety of approaches is essential. We try to vary the style of our lessons; and this will depend on the students involved, the current topic and the individual teacher. The students particularly enjoy having the opportunity to research a variety of issues and then to present their findings to the rest of the group. They also enjoy opportunities for role play. We consider that one of the chief values of Geography is that it enables the students to understand the world in which they live, so including topical issues and GIS is very much a priority. We have been working hard to enable more students at all key stages to experience fieldwork; some of this is residential, some involves day trips and some is carried out on the school site. There is no doubt that something learnt from direct experience is very memorable. Many of our students go on to study Geography at university and it is always exciting to meet them and hear them talking enthusiastically about their experiences at the next stage.
One of the benefits of teaching in the Geography department is being able to teach in two purpose built classrooms in the Parks building, built only five years ago. Laptop computers are also available within the department, offering the potential for a wide variety of styles of lesson. The staff within the department are very enthusiastic and we meet regularly to exchange ideas and to plan activities. All of us make every effort to keep up with ongoing changes by membership of professional associations, the RGS and the GA, and by attending training courses. 
If the school and department we have presented seems appealing to you, we look forward to receiving your application.

Yours faithfully

Nikkie Whan

Head of Geography
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